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Friends of the Library Policy 
 
The Fox River Grove Public Library District respects and appreciates the longstanding role 
and work of the Friends of the Library. The Friends of the Library exists as a worthwhile 
community endeavor that will benefit the Library and also provide volunteers with 
opportunities to use their time, talents, skills, and resources. 
 
The Library and the Friends will create a Memorandum of Understanding as a guiding 
document for their work together. It will stand until and unless it is modified by mutual 
agreement of the Fox River Grove Library administration and the leadership of the Friends of 
the Library. The Memorandum of Understanding will be reviewed biannually following Library 
Board elections at a joint meeting of the leadership of the Friends, the Library Director, and 
no more than two members of the Library Board (to ensure Open Meetings Act compliance). 


